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18th August 2020 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers 

As you are only too aware there has been much controversy surrounding the grade 

awarding process since the publication of A level (and equivalent) grades last week. 

The government announced late yesterday afternoon that they are now authorising the 

awarding of centre assessed grades, this means that grades will be reissued to 

students.  We believe this is the fairest approach, recognising that within the headline 

figures there were a number of inconsistencies that did not reflect the capability of 

individuals.  The much-discussed algorithms affected different subjects in different ways. 

As soon as the reissued grades are made available to us we will publish them in Edulink, 

our students’ and parents’ portal, I will write again to advise you of the availability of the 

reissued grades in Edulink.  The reissued grades will be the school centre assessed 

grades along with any grades that were moved up by the standardisation process.  If 

any students wish to know their centre assessed grades in advance of this (to confirm 

university places or other offers) we will happily share this information.  To access this 

information please contact our Head of Sixth Form, Mr Crees, directly via email 

gcrees@imberhorne.co.uk.   

We appreciate that many individuals already know their centre assessed grades 

through discussions on results day. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr M Brown 

Headteacher 

 


